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Weekly Radio Address: Honoring First Responders 
 

Madison…  Rep. Scott Krug (R-Nekoosa) talks about a new effort to recognize and honor the 

service of our First Responders. 

 

Hi, I’m Representative Scott Krug. 

We will never forget the images of first responders on 9-11, running into the burning towers as 

so many people were running out. 

This incredible tragedy put these public servants in the national spotlight, but there are law 

enforcers, EMTs and firefighters all over our great state, fulfilling their duties with the same 

selfless character every day.  They deserve our sincere gratitude and recognition. 

This is why we are launching the First Responder of the Year Award.   

We want to hear your stories.  Do you know of someone responsible for a heroic action or 

professional achievement?  Is there someone in your community who has dedicated their life to 

keeping people safe?  Please contact your state representative and submit a nomination. 

We will honor one winner from each district this fall, here at the Capitol.  We look forward to 

meeting these Wisconsin heroes, and expressing our gratitude for all they do. 
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